Hamlin Robinson School is dedicated to meeting the educational, social, and emotional needs specific to students with dyslexia and related language difficulties.





Dear Hamlin Robinson School Community,

After a quarter century, Hamlin Robinson School continues to fulfill its mission. The world is a complicated place. Young people today face a myriad of social, political and environmental issues that will soon demand their attention. Perhaps now, more than ever, our school community recognizes the value in connecting children to the reading skills and intellectual tools they need to understand the world around them.

Yet, just as true now as it was twenty-five years ago, Hamlin Robinson School welcomes opportunities for our institution to grow and evolve. This means we welcome insight from our board, we encourage feedback from parents and students, and we facilitate educational opportunities for students, teachers and staff. We continually seek to encourage teachers, staff, board, current and former students, educational professionals and parents to be part of Hamlin Robinson School's path to success—which ultimately is the success of our students!

In this special Twenty-Fifth Anniversary Annual Report you will read about father and son, Chip and Schuyler Van Bodegom, two generations of Hamlin Robinson students and the role HRS has played in their lives. You will also hear from HRS alumni who shared their memories and updated us on their hopes, dreams and successes. We've also included the list of our wonderful donors and patrons, as well as our financial statements. As you review this information, please keep in mind the incredible opportunity you have to contribute to Hamlin Robinson School and make a meaningful difference in the lives of dyslexic and language-disabled children.

You might say this commemorative annual report encompasses who we are and how far we've come. It is also a chance for us to affirm our direction for the future. Of course our staff, board and students have changed over the past twenty-five years, but our dedication and mission remain the same today as they will tomorrow: to serve as a premier educational resource for children with dyslexia and related language difficulties.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Turner Head of School